
 
 

 
     
 
 
 
 
                                                                                                                               
                                                                                                                                                                                                                     
 
 

                                                                                     
      

 
 
 
Valerie enjoying afternoon tea and a chat with Jaime                              Valda Lloyd 
A student from Wodonga TAFE 

 
 
            
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

           
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Residents 
Weekly 

THE WEEK THAT WAS 1st June – 7th June 2024     
 

PHOTO GALLERY 

Over the last week we have had COVID enter our facility, unfortunately a few of our residents 
have tested positive. In accordance with health guidelines, those affected will remain in 
isolation for 7 days to attempt to prevent any further spread of the virus.  We are closely 
monitoring their health and wellbeing and providing all necessary care and support.  The 
safety and wellbeing of our residents and staff remain our top priority, and we appreciate 
your understanding and cooperation during this time.  
We ask that if you wish to visit your loved ones, we prefer you utilize our outdoor areas for 
visits, prior to entering you will be required to provide a negative COVID test and while you 
are in the facility you will be required to wear a N95 facemask at all times, we ask that you 
practice hand hygiene by washing and sanitizing hands prior to visiting as well as during your 
visit. If you are unwell, please consider postponing your visit until you are well again.  
 

   

   
   
 
 

                                              

 

 

  



 
 

      
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
  

Monday 10th June 
10.00 – Exercises Walk News & Discussion 
11.00 – Footy Tipping 
1.30 – Bingo 
 
Tuesday 11th June 
HAIRDRESSER 
9.30 – Walk & Talk 
2.00 – Knit & Natter 
2.00 – Cards & Games 
 
Wednesday 12th June 
COOKED BREAKFAST 
9.30 - Cooking with Tracey 
2.00 – Movement to music 
News & Discussion 
 
 
Thursday 13th June 
Hand & nail care 
10.30 – Prayer Service 
Fth. Eugene McKinnon 
2.00 – David on the Ukulele 
2.00 – TAI CHI & Quiz 
 
Friday 14th June 
The Little Shop & Coffee stop  
1.30 – Carpet Bowls 
 
Saturday 15th June 
Poppy Only 
10.00 – News & Discussion in the Sunshine 
1.30 – Movie 
 
Sunday 16th June 
Poppy Only 
10.00 – Sunday garden walks 
1.30 – Quiz & Trivia 
 

 
 

 

 
 

Judy’s family found this newspaper 

clipping [below] in her room and 

knew Judy loved contributing to 

our newsletter, so this is  

 

 

“WHY ENGLISH IS HARD TO LEARN” 

We’ll begin with box: the plural is boxes, but the plural of ox is oxen, not oxes. 

One fowl is a goose, and two are called geese, yet the plural of moose is never 

called meese. 

You may find a lone mouse in a house full of mice; but the plural of house is 

houses, not hice. The plural of man is always men, but the plural of pan is never 

pen. 

If I speak of a foot, and you show me two feet, and I give you a book, would a 

pair be a beek? If one is a tooth and a whole set are teeth, why shouldn’t two 

booths be called beeth? 

If the singular’s this and the plural is these, should the plural of kiss be called 

keese? 

We speak of a brother and of brethren, but though we say mother, we never say 

methren. Then the masculine pronouns are he, his, and him; but imagine the 

feminine…. She, shis, and shim. 

 
 


